
Resolution 2004-01

Resolution Thanking National Guard, Reservists
For Their Service To United States

WHEREAS, the President of the United States has declared war against terrorists, and

WHEREAS, members of the U.S. National Guard and military reserve units have been
called to active duty to support this effort, and

WHEREAS, at least 22 University of West Florida students and four employees have
been called to active duty, and

WHEREAS, one of these individuals is Jason Crawford, the former President of the
University of West Florida Student Government Association and a member of the
University of West Florida Board of Trustees, now

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the University of West Florida Board of Trustees,
meeting on this 20th day of February, 2004 in Fort Walton Beach, recognizes and
appreciates the personal and professional sacrifices these individuals have made to
serve our country, and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the Board of Trustees does hereby sincerely
commend and thank those students and employees who have been called to active
military duty, and

BE IT FURTHERRESOLVED, that the text of this resolution be included in the minutes
and a copy sent to the home addresses of the known UWF students and employees
who have served well the United States of America during this crucial period.
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Chair, Board of Trustees
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